
From: john lambert  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 4:16 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket DE 22-060 
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Do not change NEM. I and friends have invested in solar with a decade or longer commetment baised on 
a excess power purchase repurchase that makes our clean energy investment viable. Do not reduce this 
rate.   
John lambert 
 


